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Teacher Appreciation Week
Is herel

The PTA is providing a surprise each day for
the teachers at both schools.

We are asking for dessert donations for
Friday, May 6th.

If you can bake or buy treats for the
teachers, please use this link to sign up:
Teacher Appreciation Goodies

Desserts can be sent in with your child or
dropped off at the school on Friday before
9:30 am.

Thank youl!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0445AFAD2DA3FB6-teacher2

